
 

Clear Vision Consulting 
60 Blue Forest Drive, Toronto, Ontario  M3H 4W5 

Tel: 416-395-5110 
 
 

Dear Madam or Sir: 

 

We would like to thank you and your organization for taking the time to attend this 

conference.  Clear Vision Consulting has gone to great lengths to provide a safe environment 

for all members to speak openly about the issue of beavers in the West Branch of the Don 

River.   

 

Clear Vision Consulting is impartial on this issue and has no stake in the outcome of this 

meeting. Our role is to allow all participants a chance to visually see the impact which the 

beaver has had on the local environment and hear from members of our community on issues 

related to its impact.  We will make certain that every opportunity is available to gather data, 

speak with other participants and share your perspectives with the Sub-committee, City of 

Toronto Town Council.  

 

Attached to this letter, you will find the RSVP form. It allows you to record the names of 

each participant beside their role in the consultation process.  Please ensure it is completed as 

accurately as possible to ensure that seating and refreshments are available for all.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information.  Thank you in 

advance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 Clear Vision Consulting 
 

     CUT HERE 

RSVP Form for: ______________________________________(school) 

 
Participant Name(s) Position / Organization 

 Castor Canadensis (beaver) 

 Community Group A (Complainants)  

 Community Group B (Youth) 

 Federation of Ontario Naturalists 

 Ontario Nature 

 The Discovery Channel 

 Toronto Parks, Forestry and Recreation 

 Toronto Region Conservation Authority 

             

Mail this portion to Clear Vision Consulting, C/O Forest Valley OEC, Courier Route NW11 



 

Clear Vision Consulting 
60 Blue Forest Drive, Toronto, Ontario  M3H 4W5 

Tel: 416-395-5110 
 

 

 

 

Dear Madam or Sir: 

 

We would like to thank you and your organization for taking the time to attend this 

conference.  Without your participation the decision of whether or not to remove the 

beaver from the Don River would have been even more difficult. I hope that you found 

the environment of the conference to be one of inclusiveness and equality where your 

membership had the ability to speak openly about this topic.  

 

During the conference every effort was made to ensure that all parties were given 

sufficient time in order to gather the data required. We hope that the information 

collected will provide valuable insight into the decision which is made.  It is important 

that all voices have been represented and considered in this process.  

 

Please take some time to record your thoughts on the conference, including supplies 

provided.  All information will be kept in strict confidence and used to provide even a 

greater experience should the need arise to use Clear Vision Consulting again in the 

future.  

 

 

Thank you in Advance, 

 

Clear Vision Consulting 
 

 


